
May 30, 2017 
Kittson Central Special Board Meeting 
 
The Board of Education of District #2171 met in special session May 30, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in 
the Kittson Central board room.  Members present were Mike Sugden, Crisa Mortenson, Mike 
Olsonawski, Eric Ristad, Matt Kuznia, and Mark Johnson.  Katie Langen was absent.  Also 
present were Supt. Bob Jaszczak, and Mark Christenson. 
 
Chair Sugden called the meeting to order.  The agenda was approved on motion by Johnson, 
seconded by Kuznia.  
 
Scott Sosalla from Architectural Resources Inc. presented further information on the auditorium 
project.  He is comfortable with the budget and wanted feedback on the proposed design before 
moving forward with further design detail.  He will attend the June 22, 2017 board meeting with 
information on the next steps of the project. 
 
Meeting was adjourned on motion by RIstad, seconded by Olsonawski. 


